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In the recent SafeWork NSW Self-Insurance Licence audit UNSW achieved a compliance score of 
90.9% for Management Responsibility and 90.9% for Risk Management. This is an excellent outcome 
and evidence of the operational effectiveness of the UNSW Health and Safety Management System. 
Self-insurance saves the UNSW at least $3-4m per year as opposed to private insurance and supports a 
strong safety culture across the University. It also provides personalised treatment of injured staff and 
improves safety outcomes overall. The audit took place over 4 days, from 12-15 April. We are now 
working on a plan to address the audit corrective actions and will share these as soon as available.   

Self-insurance audit success

Congratulations to School of Biotechnology and Biomolecular Sciences (BABS) and 
School of Civil and Environmental Engineering, the two verification sites for the recent 



5pm, in Tyree Energy Technologies Building (H6), Room G17. To register provide your 
name and zID to security.services@unsw.edu.au, get in quick as places are restricted.

World No Tobacco Day 

Work No Tobacco Day is observed around the word on May 31. It is intended to 
encourage a 24-hours period of abstinence from all forms of tobacco consumption around 
the globe. It is also intended to draw attention to the widespread prevalence of tobacco 



Approved Arrangement, which will expire on 30 June 2016. If you want to continue 
operating under an arrangement with the Department of Agriculture and Water Resources 
after 30 June 2016, you must submit an 


